
25, Qala Road, 

Nadur, Gozo, Malta NDR9031 

11th September 2019 

To whom it may concern 

Re; Ms Milica Lawrence 

 

Dear Sir/Madame, 

 

I have got to know Ms Milica Lawrence over the last few months in her capacity as professional 

musician and piano teacher. Ms Lawrence is an accomplished pianist and accompanist and I 

became familiar with her performances initially through social media.  

Since moving to Gozo, she has provided my daughter, age 13, with piano master classes on 

several occasions. My daughter is an advanced student with ARSM and LTCL diplomas 

achieved by the age of twelve. Ms Lawrence proved to be a highly dedicated and competent 

pedagogue at this level, with excellent communication and interpersonal skills, and my daughter 

found her lessons truly beneficial and inspiring. 

 

I have no hesitation in recommending Ms Lawrence favourably. Should you wish to ask for 

further information, please email me on marcodelicata@gmail.com 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Marco Delicata LRSM 

mailto:marcodelicata@gmail.com

